

Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

 E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

18/05/18

Dear Parents/Carers

As we reach the end of another half term we would like to write and thank you for your on-going support and let you know about some of the events we have planned for the rest of the term.

The photographer will be in school next **Wednesday 23rd May** to take informal **class photos.** Would you please make sure that children are wearing their school uniform. If they do not have a fleece or sweatshirt, could they wear a white shirt or top and a dark skirt or trousers.

Beginning after half term, we would like to invite you to our Friday celebration assemblies. This will be an opportunity to see children show special work and receive awards and certificates. Timings are as follows:

Years 5 and 6 - 9:05 - 9:30am

Years 3 and 4 - 10:05 -10:30am

Reception, years 1 and 2 – 2:25- 2:50 pm

Here are some other planned dates for your diary.

Friday 25th May – Science day

Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June Half term (School starts again at 9am on Monday 4th June)

Friday 15th June – Training day

Thursday 28th June – Music concert (more details to follow.)

Yours sincerely

Mr Reynolds & Ms Turner

Heads of School

















